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SECTION 1.    REGISTRANT'S BUSINESS AND OPERATIONS

ITEM 1.01   ENTRY INTO A MATERIAL DEFINITIVE AGREEMENT

         On August 24, 2006, the Compensation Committee of the Board of
Directors approved modifications to existing severance benefits in favor of
selected officers and key managers of the company, and approved the granting of
severance benefits to other officers and key managers consistent with current
policies. These actions by the committee were undertaken at the recommendation
of management for the purpose of standardizing severance benefits across the
management of the company. Severance benefits to the company's officers and key
managers are payable as a result of the involuntary termination of employment by
the company without cause or constructive termination of employment, as more
specifically defined by contract, and typically include salary continuation for
a specified period of time, partial acceleration of then unvested equity
incentive awards, and continuation of health and medical benefits for a
prescribed period of time. There are currently 15 officers and key managers
within the company who currently have the right to receive severance benefits
upon termination of employment in these circumstances.

         The existing severance benefits currently held by John Schoen, Chief
Financial Officer, Jeff Miller, Vice President, Global Sales, and Biju Nair,
Vice President & General Manager, Mobility Solutions Group, were modified to
permit, as more specifically defined by contract, a material reduction of the
duty, title, authority or responsibilities of the executive (including a
reduction in facilities and perquisites) in connection with a corporate
restructuring or an acquisition of the company or for other good business
reasons (as determined by the Chief Executive Officer of the company) without
triggering a constructive termination of employment that would result in the
company's obligation to provide severance and other benefits.

         Steve Deppe, Vice President and General Manager, Antenna Products
Group, was included among the officers and key managers who were provided
severance benefits. Mr. Deppe, who was formerly the president of MAXRAD, Inc.,
was party to an employment agreement that was entered into by the company in
connection with the company's acquisition of MAXRAD, Inc., in January 2004. The
severance provisions of Mr. Deppe's employment agreement expired in January
2006. The severance benefits that were approved for Mr. Deppe are triggered in
general upon the company's termination of his employment involuntarily without
cause or constructive termination of his employment, and include 12 months of
salary continuation, acceleration of his then unvested equity incentives as if
he had continued employment for an additional 12 months after termination, and
continuation of health and medical benefits for a period of up to 12 months. The
definition of constructive termination in Mr. Deppe's agreement is consistent
with that definition as it has been modified for all other officers and key
managers of the company.

         The severance agreements for Mr. Schoen, Mr. Miller, Mr. Nair and Mr.
Deppe will be filed with the company's periodic reports when they have been
prepared and executed by the company and the individual officers.
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                                    SIGNATURE

         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as
amended, the Registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf
by the undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

Date:  August 30, 2006
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                                         PCTEL, INC.

                                    By:  /s/ John W. Schoen
                                         ------------------------------------
                                         John W. Schoen, Chief Financial Officer
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